
December	2019 
Dear	Pastors,	Friends,	&	Family,	

Merry	Christmas!	 	I	trust	all	of	you	had	a	wonderful	Thanksgiving	and	ate	too	much	turkey.	 	We	
enjoyed	 our	 	 Thanksgiving.	 	 Thanksgiving	 is	 not	 a	 holiday	 over	 here,	 but	 we	 introduced	 the	
concept	to	our	church.	 	I	preached	on	giving	thanks	the	Sundays	before	and	aJer	Thanksgiving,	
and	the	Sunday	before,	we	had	a	meal	aJer	the	service.		However,	we	did	have	roLsserie	chicken	
instead	of	turkey.		We	had	a	good	turn	out	with	three	first	Lme	visitors	and	two	more	that	made	
it	in	Lme	from	the	meal.	 	Meanwhile,	Eliseo	and	Jelisa	remain	very	faithful	along	with	his	dad,	
Doming,	and	their	friend,	Roselyn,	who	are	both	sLll	unsaved.	 	Please	conLnue	to	pray	for	their	
salvaLon.	

On	another	note,	we	are	 very	excited	about	 Jason	and	
Jessica	Stanley,	and	their	 	three	children	moving	here	to	
work	with	 us.	 	 I	 know	 I	 have	menLoned	 them	before,	
but	they	now	have	their	visas	and	plane	Lckets	in	hand.		
They	 arrive	 on	 January	 15th!	 	 Please	 pray	 for	 them	as	
they	conLnue	to	raise	moving	funds	and	for	their	move.		
Pray	 also,	 that	 we	 can	 be	 a	 blessing	 to	 them	 as	 they	
come	to	work	with	us.	

I	would	also	like	to	say	thank	you	very	much	to	all	of	you	
who	sent	extra	support	for	Christmas!	 	It	is	always	such	
a	 tremendous	blessing,	 as	 it	 allows	us	 to	buy	Christmas	
presents	for	our	family.		I	know	those	of	you	that	know	our	boys,	Nick	and	Sam,	are	thinking	they	
only	deserve	to	get	lumps	of	coal	for	Christmas.		And	though	I	can	relate	to	the	Grinch	far	more	
oJen	than	I	should,	it	is	nice	to	be	able	to	get	them	giJs.		So	thank	you	very	much	for	thinking	of	
us	extra	during	this	Lme	of	year!		I	hope	you	all	have	a	wonderful	Christmas!	

Thank	you	for	your	prayers	and	support,						  
Markie	Bullock	


